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If you are visiting with us today, please fill out a visitor card and place it in the 
offering box at the back of the sanctuary.  Please join us again next Sunday.

9:30 AM            SUNDAY SCHOOL      
Adult - Matthew 2             Keith Miller   
November 3 - Matthew 3                                          Sanctuary 

Young Adult         Mike and Tina Harrell 
        Upstairs Sunday School Room 
              
Youth                                                                        Christina Mast  
         Fellowship Hall 

Children                    Children’s Sunday School Team 
                     Fellowship Hall 

Prelude                              Caia Mast
           
10:30 AM              WORSHIP SERVICE  

Welcome & Opening Prayer                             

Opening Hymn                                  Led by Lynn Keffer
               
Announcements, Scripture                       Kelly Keffer 
Sharing Time & Congregational Prayer   

Worship Music             Led by Lynn Keffer 

Message                    Pastor Nevin 

“The Fruit of The Holy Spirit” - Gentleness  
Matthew 11:28-30 

Announcements 

Youth! Join us at MPCS in the Upper Room TODAY, October 27, from 

5:00 - 7:00 p.m., for a devotion with Pastor Nevin followed by indoor/outdoor 
games and snacks. The Mt. Pleasant Mennonite Church Youth Group is for 
youth in grades 6-12. 

Mennonite Disaster Service (MDS) 
volunteers are in western North Carolina 
responding to the impacts of Hurricane 
Helene with equipment to move debris, mud, 
and downed trees.   MDS was responding to 

damage from 2022 Hurricane Ian in Port Charlotte, FL before Hurricane 
Milton hit the same area. MDS is now back working in Port Charlotte where 
it’s most needed by completing jobs MDS had committed to before the storm 
and helping with early response work.  

Please pray for the people impacted by the hurricanes and the volunteers 
as they respond. Visit MDS.org to see the latest volunteer needs or to make a 
donation. Check donations can be mailed to Mennonite Disaster Service, 583 
Airport Road, Lititz, PA 17543. Write “Hurricane Helene” or “2024 Hurricane 
Milton” on the memo line. - Thank you! 

Everence pledges support for hurricane recovery: 
From Oct. 14 to Dec. 31, 2024, Everence will match donations made to 
Everence Foundation dollar-for-dollar – up to $50,000 – to enhance the 
charitable impact of contributions aimed at helping survivors restore their 
homes, revitalize their communities, and rebuild their futures. If you’d like to 
donate, visit everence.com/everence-helps 

SAVE THE DATES: 

November 2, 5:00 p.m. - Benefit Auction & Dinner for Lezha Academic Center 

December 1 - Communion 

December 8 - Joint Worship Service with Providence Mennonite Church at 
Providence 

http://www.mpmc.net
mailto:mpmcoffice@gmail.com
http://everence.com/everence-helps


Ministry Team Sunday Schedule 

Sunday, October 27, 2024 

Greeters 
Ricky and Samantha Keffer 

Usher 
Chris Slabaugh 

Audio 
Jerry Wood 

Facebook 
Steven McVicker 

Nursery Attendant 
Robin Booth 

Sunday, November 3, 2024 

Greeter 
Kevin Crowling 

Usher 
Ricky Keffer 

Audio 
Jason Zook 

Facebook 
Mike Harrell 

Nursery Attendant 
Grace Mast and Randi Webb 

Leadership Committee 
  Nevin Mast - Lead Pastor    Keith Miller - Associate Pastor  

Lynn Keffer - Administrative    John Miller - Community Life  
Inga Mast - Missions &Evangelism    Nancy Deal - Worship     

Bob Walker - Spiritual Growth  
Leadership Committee meets the second Thursday of each month.  Please 

contact Pastor Nevin if you have any agenda items you wish to have heard. 



 

Prayer and Praise 

Let’s remember John Miller in prayer as he awaits a procedure to address the 
80% blockage in his carotid artery. 

Please cover Herbert Wenger in prayer regarding dental concerns as the Lord 
leads. 

Harold Bergey brought Jolene Landis, a good friend of his and his late wife, 
Rose, to our attention. She has not been feeling well due to cancer. Let’s lift 
Jolene to the Lord in prayer and her daughter as she cares for her. 

Liisa Kephart had surgery for cancer on her face and an additional biopsy was 
taken. Let’s remember her in prayer as she recoveries from surgery. 

Diane Kephart has not been feeling well. Let’s remember her in prayer. 

Let’s continue to lift Opie Besso and Betty Vanderploeg to the Lord in prayer 
as she battles cancer. 

Let us remember to pray for peace in Israel. Psalm 122:6-7 AMP "Pray for 
the peace of Jerusalem: ‘May they prosper who love you [holy city].’ ‘May 
peace be within your walls and prosperity within your palaces.’”   


